
 

PTO Year-In-Review for 2018-2019 
Every year the PTO, along with the support from the administration and teachers, supports our students and 
school in many ways, thanks to parents who contribute and participate. This year the PTO more than doubled 
our memberships and the money raised from memberships and parking decals helped to provide Madison 
Central with the following this year.  

ADMINISTRATION SUPPORT  

• Hosted PTO General Meeting in August 
• Hosted a Meet & Greet with Superintendent in August 
• Hosted the College Forum in conjunction with Rosa Night 
• Hosted 10 Teacher Appreciation events 
• Gave $20,000 to upgrade the commons area for all student activities 
• Gave $5,000 to purchase a new storage facility 

STUDENT SUPPORT  

• Started a classroom Mini-Grant program and funded our first 4 grants 
• Started a Jag Student of the Month to recognize 15 students monthly for outstanding achievements 

and awarded each of them with $20 gift cards to local businesses 
• Recognized 154 students in grades 10-12 as members of 30+ Club 
• Recognized 174 students in grades 10-12 as members of the ACT Silver Club 
• Hosted National Merit reception 
• Introduced Grad Life seminars for seniors to cover topics pertaining to life after high school 
• Doubled the amount given for senior scholarships to $8,000 
• Collected gifts for teachers and student incentives 
• Paid for specific students’ needs that cannot be met by the district 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH  

• Hosted Blood Drive 
• Assisted with the Canned Food Drive 
• Hosted the Veterans Day celebration for area veterans 
• Started a New Student/New Parent Outreach program for families new to the district 
• Gave out student directories to all members of the PTO 
• Assisted MC families who experienced tragic events 

 


